
Policy Statement and Notice to the Public 

It is the policy of Clearinghouse Community Development 
Financial Institution (Clearinghouse CDFI) to ensure 
nondiscrimination in compliance with Title VI and related 
nondiscrimination statutes in the delivery of its programs, 
services, and activities.  Clearinghouse CDFI provides the notice 
below to the public to inform them of their rights under Title VI. 

Your Rights Under Title VI 

Clearinghouse CDFI operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, national origin, 
sex, age, disability, or low‐income status in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 
and its related statutes. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any 
unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint to the U.S. Department of the 
Treasury, Office of Civil Rights and Equal Employment Opportunity at:

Email:  crcomplaints@treasury.gov

Phone: (202) 622-1160 

Fax:  (202) 622-0367

Mail:  1500 Pennsylvania Ave. N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20220

If assistance is needed in filing a complaint, or to file a complaint in another 
language, please contact (202) 622-1160 or crcomplaints@treasury.gov. 

For more information, visit https://www.cdfifund.gov/about/non-discrimination.
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